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*   LETTER FROM THE CHAIR

I hope this latest newsletter ýnds you in great 
holiday spirit and taking a respite, if only brieþy, 
from worries about social injustice and oppression. 
I know itôs a very difýcult time for many among us, 
but take some time to reminisce about good things 
and good people, and know that weôre thinking of 
you.

We want to extend a hearty congratulations to our 
Summer and Winter 2013 Graduates! Itôs always a 
thrill for faculty to meet our studentsô families and 
friends, and to see their happy, even glowing, faces 
as they walk across the stage during our depart-
mentôs ceremony. This year, as last, our College of 
Humanities and Sciences Dean, Jim Coleman, led 
the festivities, encouraging the audience to clap, 
yell, and þash pictures to the glee of all present. 
As we usher our newest graduates on to their next 
home away from home (working, going to graduate 
school) we encourage each one to remember us, to 
keep in touch, and to share their news with us. 

Also, we encourage each to let us help if help is 
needed in making decisions about next steps. Most of 
us have a lot of experience in the work world and in 
life, generally, that weôre happy to share if it helps.  

Iôd also like to thank the alumni that responded to our 
last newsletter request to make contact with us. Some 
of our more senior alums let us know that theyôre 
still getting used to our new name, and to those, we 
want to say that we havenôt forgotten womenôs issues 
in our desire to become more inclusive. In fact, we 
believe that inclusiveness is a hallmark of feminisms 
(yes, plural, now) and continue to press for all of the 
rights weôve fought for, for so long.  We try not to be 
disheartened that we seem to be going backwards on 
some issues and welcome our alumni efforts to remind 
our policy makers that this should never happen.  In 
the meantime, please let us hear from you.

Best wishes for a happy holiday Season,

Janet

In behalf of the faculty, students and staī, I 
extend a grateful Thank You! to the Snyder 
family of Burtonsville, Maryland for their kind 
gift to the Department. Their gift will help us 
achieve our mission to our students and the 

broader community. 
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CONGRATULATIONS!DECEMBER 2012 GRADUATES

Majors:
Cecelia Choi
Alina Collins
Kitty Meader
Kaela Shear
Stephanie Stapleton

Minors:
Tiīany Bartlett
Katherine Carroll-Thompson
Sarah Lambert
Lillian Virgil
Jaleel Young

Left to right: Kate Carroll-Thompson, Cecilia Choi, Alina Collins, 
Stephanie Stapleton Jones, and Kitty Meader




